Freitas, Gabriela

From: DRB

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 7:31 AM
To: Freitas, Gabriela

Cc: Belush, Michael

Subject: Fwd:

Hi Gaby,

Please process.

Thanks,

Jessica

From: LYNN GLEBER <lcameon@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 8, 2022 11:22:01 AM

To: DRB <DRB@miamibeachfl.gov>; jbodnar-drb@jbodnar.com <jbodnar-drb@jbodnar.com>; sheldondrb@gmail.com
<sheldondrb@gmail.com>; jason@neuv.io <jason@neuv.io>; belleislerealtor@gmail.com <belleislerealtor@gmail.com>;
sg221@yahoo.com <sg221@yahoo.com>

Cc: Mooney, Thomas <ThomasMooney@miamibeachfl.gov>

Subject:

[ THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND OPENING LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS ]

Hello,

| am a resident of Miami Beach and | am concerned about the application numbers DRB22-0841 and DRB22-9847
regarding the building on Century and Farrey Lane. | ask that you please object to these applications. These are some
of the last streets of character in our community.

| greatly appreciate your consideration.

Lynn Neifeld

Enviado desde mi iPad



